
Oct 17,2006 

State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F132399-0850 

Dear PSC: 

This letter of attestation is in regard to Commission Order No. PSC-03-1469-FOF-TL as it relates to NBS a 
resale IXC operating in the state of Florida. NBS attests that they have seen no reduction in its costs in local 
ILEC Intra-state rates. NBS utilizes multiple underlying IXC carriers that have not reduced our rates for intra 
state rates. 

If you have further questions please feel free to call me at the number listed below. 

Director of Network Operations 
NBS 

jeffd@,nbsvoice.com - 
155 Willowbrook Blvd 

973-638-21 50 
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